
 
 
To all our valued Melbourne Regional Chamber of Commerce Members: 
 
On behalf of Pinnacle Executive Search, our thoughts are with our clients and their families 
and businesses impacted by COVID-19.  
 
While our community works together to ensure the health and safety of our employees and 
workplaces, Pinnacle Executive Search remains available to assist you with your business 
continuity needs when it comes to staffing. We operate in a remote environment (recruiters 
work from home offices) and can help provide you with a variety of contractors to ensure 
your current projects continue with minimal delays or disruptions.  
 
In addition to Temporary Help provided by Contractors, we remain capable of recruiting for 
Direct Hire needs as well.  
 
We are reducing our costs to employers who rely on our expertise in IT, Engineering, 
Construction Engineering, and Manufacturing for the duration of the pandemic. We also have 
“Temps” that have experience in the Accounting, Office Personnel and Customer Service 
areas of all Industries.   
 
Please don’t hesitate to email or call us with any questions. We are happy to do our part to 
support your business and our community during these exceptional times. 
 
Karla Camarata 
President & Sr. Executive Recruiter 
Cape Canaveral, FL 
321-613-5424 
 
Email:  karla@pinnacleexecutivesearch.net 
Website:  https://www.pinnacleexecutivesearch.net/ 
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